

July 15, 2019 2233 NE 41<sup>st</sup> Ave Portland OR, 97212

## Dear Blake,

Thank you so much for speaking to the Oregon State Council of PeriOperative Nurses May 2019, on the topics of "Empowering Periop Providers- An Analytical Approach". The group consensus was overwhelming that this was an amazing topic and very timely. Comments from the group included: Great information, thank you; Now have a better understanding of how to use IT info to enhance performance, trends and enhance periop flow. My hospital needs to hear you speak!, Great speaker, he made the subject VERY exciting.

Thank you again for participating in this annual educational event. We appreciate your willingness to share this information with us. I would also like to thank you for helping make this program great and your sponsor, OR HUB, for sharing your expertise with us.

## Respectfully,

OSCPN Board Members
Mary Russell, President
Andrea Pelier, President Elect
Loris Cook, Treasurer
Chris Brehm, Secretary
Jane Carpenter, Past President
Janet English, Vendor Coordinator

<u>Committee Members</u> Beth Callahan, Josh Dodd